January 31, 2013

Penny Beaulieu Manager, Grants Programs The Community Foundation 3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200 Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Ms. Beaulieu,

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation, once again, for your recent grant of \$10,000 on behalf of The S.L. Gimbel Foundation, which we received on January 29, 2013. We truly appreciate The Community Foundation and The S.L. Gimbel Foundation's generosity and are fortunate to count you among our family of supporters.

Should you have any questions, please call me or Margaux Helvey, Director of Development and Community Engagement, at (213) 680-0600.

Sincerely,

Lisa Watson

Chief Executive Officer

Same of the

You received no goods or services, making your donation fully tax-deductible to the extent of the law. (Tax ID# 31-1597223)